
 

   24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

The City of SeaTac has scheduled a Ribbon Cutting for the 

River Ridge Elementary School Sidewalk on Monday, July 

22, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. A quorum of the Council may be 

present. The event will be held at River Ridge Elementary 

School (22420 Military Rd S, SeaTac, WA  98198).  

  

 
 

********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 
 

 


